
Committee Members: 
  Please vote this bill down in committee.  This bill is another "feel good" attempt to make it seem like 
the legislature is doing something to stop gun violence. In reality, this bill will only be actionable after 
the damage is done. 
  Imagine if your child took a gun you owned, in a moment of crisis and took their lives.  As a parent, that 
would be devastating.  Passing this bill would then find the parent liable and they would fined for having 
the firearm accessible.  That would just add insult to injury.    
The legislature should be looking at better ways to help people when they are in crisis and not punishing 
people who legally own guns. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
John Miller 
Tigard, Oregon 
 


